
Client: Enterprise for Severn Trent Water 
Project Value: £3.5m 

Project Type: Clean Water 

Our experience delivering clean water projects is 
recognised across the country, and was just one of 
the reasons why we were awarded the Shelton & 
Telford Resilience contract in 2013.  

We were involved in the Shelton & Telford Resilience 
project from the ECI stage. This early contractor 
involvement meant we were an integral part of the 
Programme Development Team. As part of the 
project we liaised closely with local land owners, 
securing the access agreements both ourselves and 
other contractors needed to complete the project to 
the highest standards and within the agreed 
timescales. We also advised on various areas of the 
project, including delivery method and programme 
targets.  

Whilst the construction of the new 7.7 kilometre 
600mm diameter ductile iron pipe line was 
completed by a subcontractor, the project simply 
could not have gone ahead without our help 
programming works. Our specially devised 
programme facilitated continuous pipe laying 
through three major shafts and tunnels. This 
pipework phase had to co-ordinate with construction 
timescales perfectly to prevent delays in overall 
delivery. 

 

Our programme had to be flexible, particularly 
during the construction phase where it became 
apparent engineering difficulties would be 
experienced. Weekly programme meetings 
were held with both ourselves and client 
Enterprise to face and rectify challenges in a 
timely manner.  

Works for the Shelton & Telford Resilience 
contract were successfully completed in 2014. 


